

## Resources, Something to Brag About, & Urban Rewilding in Kingston ON

As spring turns to summer, I hope that your garden is thriving, your projects have been successful and, with the spring planting season coming to an end, you have a moment to pause and enjoy the natural spaces that surround us.

Tomorrow, June 21st, is <u>National Indigenous Peoples Day in Canada</u> and there are events taking place across the country where you can learn about and celebrate the cultures and peoples who's history with the land we live and work on extends back millennia. I encourage you to take some time to find and participate in activities in your community.

Here at SOUL, we would love to have your input on a few things that we are working on:

### **Improving the SOUL Resource Library**

We are continuing to update our website and will soon be overhauling our News and Resources content. We'd love your recommendations and input as we rebuild and expand our library.

We are looking for:

- Book recommendations what inspires and informs your work?
- Organizations that you think SOUL and our members should know about.
- Online resources that help you in your land care work.

You can reply to this email with your recommendations or post them to our Facebook page.

### We Want to Brag about You!

We'll be launching a series profiling existing land care projects and we'd love to hear about what you've been working on. If you have a project that you are particularly proud of, a business model that is excelling in organic land care, lessons you've learned and would like to share or work that is underway that you'd like to tell the story of we'd love to hear about it. Drop us a line at <a href="mailto:executivedirector@organiclandcare.com">executivedirector@organiclandcare.com</a> with a short (or long) description of what you'd like to share and we'll be in touch about setting up an interview. We hope to complete a few interviews over the summer and fall and to share your profiles as inspiration on the SOUL website, newsletter and social media through the winter.

We also want to add your activities to the SOUL calendar of events so please tell us about your professional and community projects, speaking engagements and presentations.

# **Community Wildscaping Event in Kingston Ontario**

Astrid Muschalla, a Certified Land Care Professional based in Wolfe Island, has been working with several partners in the Kingston Ontario area on a project to introduce the concepts of regeneration and rewilding across the municipality.

There are three events and, if you live in the area, you are very welcome to participate in any or all of them.

#### Click here for details.

Thank you and happy gardening!,

Sundaura

Sundaura Alford-Purvis
Executive Director